December 2, 2022	

Rayne Planning Commission Member:

A special meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday December 6, 2022, at 12:30 p.m. The meeting will be held at the City Hall Chambers located at 801 The Blvd, Rayne, La.

Below is the scheduled agenda:

1. 	To consider a request for a variance from EL Habetz Builders to have a 10’ setback on the north, east and south property lines at 904 The Blvd with is zoned C-2.   

2. 	To consider the renewal of Lee Seilhan as chairman of the Rayne Planning and Zoning Committee for the 2023 calendar year.

3. 	To consider any other business which may be properly brought before the Planning Commission.
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